
 

  

Anoka County Library is seeking input from you!  
 

Come join a guided conversation about how Anoka County Library can be a better 
resource for you and others in your community. The library is planning for the next 
3-5 years and wants to know what’s important to you. The discussion will be guided 
by a facilitator from Wilder Research. Participants will receive a $30 gift card at the 
end of the discussion as a thank you. 

 When 
Wednesday, January 9, 2023 

 Time 
6:00-7:30pm 

 Where 
Virtual, on WebEx  

 Who 
Parents and caregivers of students 
in grade 6-12 

 

  

To reserve your spot: 

Contact by January 3, 2023: 

• Elizabeth Burgard 
763-506-1282 
Elizabeth.Burgard@ahschools.us

 

See you there! 
 
 

 


